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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: ldooley@equologicgroup.com
Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2012 5:17 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Karen Langmaid
Subject: RE: ACHCS Response for 50 E Lewelling, San Lorenzo

Matt, 
I wanted to inform you that the drilling at the high school will be performed on Tuesday June 12 starting 
at about 8 am.  Work is anticipated to take just one or two days.  Please call if you have any questions. 
 
  

 
Lee Dooley/ 408 656-2505 
  
  

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: RE: ACHCS Response for 50 E Lewelling, San Lorenzo 
From: "Detterman, Mark, Env. Health" <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 
Date: Thu, April 19, 2012 11:02 am 
To: "'sgarner@EquoLogicGroup.com'" <sgarner@EquoLogicGroup.com> 
Cc: Karen Langmaid <klangmaid@slzusd.org>, "ldooley@equologicgroup.com" 
<ldooley@equologicgroup.com> 

Susan, 
  
That would be fine.  Please use this email as ACEH approval the requested extension.  I’ll 
update Geotracker shortly. 
Best, 
  
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
  
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
  
  
From: sgarner@EquoLogicGroup.com [mailto:sgarner@EquoLogicGroup.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2012 10:26 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 



2

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Karen Langmaid; ldooley@equologicgroup.com 
Subject: ACHCS Response for 50 E Lewelling, San Lorenzo 
  
Hi Mark, 
  
We are in receipt of your letter for San Lorenzo High School dated April 11, 2012, requesting a 
technical report be submitted by June 15, 2012 (Fuel Case No. RO0003082).  San Lorenzo Unified 
High School District is requesting a 30 day extension be granted.  The last day of school at this 
facility is June 7, 2012.  Because of safety and access issues, the District would prefer to conduct 
field work after the campus is closed for the school year. 
  
We would plan to conduct the Geoprobe field work the week of June 11th, with a new report 
submittal date of  
July 16, 2012. 
  
Looking forward to your response. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Susan Garner PG, CEG 
Principal Geologist 
The EquoLogic Group  
  
  
  


